
 

To Parents of Year 3 & 4 students: 

Students in the Nativity Play Please note that the 

costumes for the children may be collected on Saturday 

between 10:00 am and 12:00 pm in school if you wish to. 

Alternatively they will be given to the children on Monday 

12th December and teachers will assist them with getting 

ready for the performance. 

Thank you. 


